
“We believe that prevention,
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Wisconsin Association on Alcohol and Other Drug Abuse, Inc.
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Dear WAAODA Conference Participants:

Welcome to the 39th Annual WAAODA Spring Conference—“Systems without Boundaries: Partnering for
Success”—May 9–11 at the Sheraton Madison Hotel. Your commitment and dedication to the field of alcohol
and other drug abuse helps ensure that the 2005 Conference will be the best yet. 

The Wisconsin Association on Alcohol and Other Drug Abuse would like to express our deepest gratitude and
appreciation to our 2005 Conference supporters. Because of their continued dedication to AODA education
and training, WAAODA is able to bring you one of the top AODA conferences in the Midwest. 

Please take a moment to personally thank our Conference supporters and scholarship benefactors!
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2005 Conference Supporters and Scholarship Benefactors:
• Reckitt Benckiser
• Addiction Resource Council, Inc. 
• Zimmerman Consulting, Inc.
• Aro Counseling Centers, Inc.
• Wisconsin Alcohol/Drug Treatment Providers Association
• Wisconsin Society of Addiction Medicine 
• Sheraton Madison Hotel
• Beacon House

Also, we would like to take this opportunity to thank the 2005 Conference Planning Committee 
Members. They have been innovative, inspiring and passionate in their commitment to create the best 
possible technical program. 

Committee Members present were Michael Waupoose (Co-Chair, Gateway Recovery), Janet Duberry 
(Co-Chair, Tellurian), Dino Arestegui (United Community Center), Julius Coates (Renew Counseling
Services), Susan Endres (Wisconsin Bureau of Mental Health and Substance Abuse Services), Mike
Florek (Tellurian), Dr. Mike Miller (Meriter NewStart), Dr. Michael Bohn (Aurora Behavioral Health),
Larry Lenz (Aurora Psychatric Services), Theresa Thomas-Crawford (Minority Counselor Training
Institute), Michael Kemp (Wisconsin Department of Health and Family Services), Karen Kinsey 
(ARC Community Services), Yvonne Nair-Gill (WAAODA), Jim Sarnosky (WPS), and Ginny Stoffel 
(UW-Milwaukee Center for Addictions and Behavioral Health Research).

We are looking forward to your active involvement in the 2005 Conference. See you in Madison!

Sincerely,

Steve Tate Jim Sarnosky
President Vice President
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